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City of Lake City Announces Warming Hearts Coat Giveaway  

The City of Lake City is proud to host the Warming Hearts Coat Giveaway to help families in our community 

stay warm this fall and winter. The event will take place on Saturday, October 4, from 12:00 PM to 2:00 PM at 

Teen Town Community Center, 252 NW Stadium Terrace, Lake City, FL 32055. 

Community members are invited to come and receive a free coat for children and teens. Coats will be 

distributed on a first-come, first-served basis while supplies last. Each person must be present to receive a coat. 

Line-up will begin at 10:00 AM. 

Councilwoman Tammy Harris shared, “This event is about more than giving out coats. It’s about showing care 

and compassion for our neighbors. When we come together as a community, we can make a real difference for 

families who need a little extra support. I’m grateful to everyone who has donated and to those who will join us 

in spreading warmth and kindness this season.” 

The City is also accepting donations of new coats or monetary contributions through October 3. Donations may 

be dropped off at City Hall, located at 205 North Marion Street. 

The Warming Hearts Coat Giveaway is made possible thanks to the generosity of our community. Together, we 

can keep our neighbors warm and show that Lake City cares. 

 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, October 4, 2025 

• Time: 12:00 PM – 2:00 PM (line-up begins at 10:00 AM) 

• Location: Teen Town Community Center, 252 NW Stadium Terrace, Lake City, FL 32055 

• How It Works: First come, first served, while supplies last. One coat per person. Must be present to 

receive a coat. 

For more information, please contact the City of Lake City at (386) 752-2031. 

 


